From:
To: Joanna Vincent

Subject: In favour of scheme for Twickenham riverside

Date: 04 May 2023 14:16:01

Dear Ms Vincent,

I think the development of Twickenham riverside is well overdue.

I looked at the alternative plans when they were available for review.

I agreed with decision to chose the design by Hopkins Architects, and understand at the time take it was endorsed by the resident stakeholder groups including Twickenham Riverside Trust (TRT).

I have since read TRT are now opposing it? Are they NIMBYs? Want no change at all?

Anyway I hope work can soon commence on this scheme.

Regards Deborah Kingston Twickenham resident

Sent from my iPhone